
ANTI-FRAUD REMINDER: Tara Pittman Real Estate or Real Broker, LLC will never request that you send funds or
nonpublic personal information, such as social security numbers, credit card or debit card numbers or bank account and/or
routing numbers, by email. If you receive an email message concerning any transaction involving Tara Pittman Real Estate
or Real Broker, LLC and the email requests that you send funds or provide nonpublic personal information, do not respond
to the email, it is a fraud. Whether you are a buyer or a seller, you should call the closing attorney’s office at a number that is
independently obtained. To ensure that your contact is legitimate you should not rely on a phone number in an email from
the closing attorney’s office, your real estate agent or anyone else.

The Commission requires that I provide you the NC Working with Real Estate Agents Brochure...see link:
https://www.ncrec.gov/Brochures/WWREABrochure.pdf

https://fub.direct/1/C28vxiDitLRvo5Y6Rb4ajXB43bA6sPMTCBQdW-q1qsz55VZoVRs6bOFOYrqWjR0GFjCtlJjAjMOmnpK2GE_lyVVZC8R4FjTlts459iP7kh8/https/www.ncrec.gov/Brochures/WWREABrochure.pdf?_pxl=djoxLGM6OGViNjkzMzM2MjY0NjEzMyxhOjE0OA

